
Jonathan and Margaret Isaacs 
 

March 14, 2022

Dear Assembly Members:
Re: AO 2022-37(S-1) Assembly Redistricting of Turnagain and West High Neighborhood

With regard to Ordinance No. AO 2022-37(S-1), we are contacting you to express our opposition to
include the Forest Park Drive-West High neighborhood, west of Minnesota Drive and south of
Westchester Lagoon, in the Downtown Assembly District as part of the redistricting process. We
have lived at our current address for the past 45 years.

Our neighborhood has had nothing in common with the Downtown District for decades. During that
period, we have been actively part of the Turnagain District and neighborhood, participating in
neighborhood issues related to West Northern Lights Blvd traffic, Ted Stevens International
Airport, Fish Creek and Turnagain Bog Wetlands, and Safe Routes to School Committees, among
many other Turnagain area issues. Our community involvement is consistently reflected in
Turnagain Community Council records. The character of our neighborhood – residential single
family and duplex housing stock, lot size and zoning - has more in common with the Turnagain area
than the Downtown area. In talking with our friends and neighbors, few are aware of the proposed
assembly district change and how it will affect our neighborhood; once informed, they are
uniformly opposed.

We sympathize with the difficulties faced by the Assembly in the redistricting process, and
understand that the current proposed redistricting leaves a lot of people dissatisfied. We have
nothing but respect for the Downtown Assembly members, but feel that our neighborhood interests
have been and will remain best represented by our two West Anchorage Assembly members.
Therefore, we request that the assembly district boundaries for our neighborhood remain part of
Assembly District 3, rather than as shown in Assembly Redistricting Map 11V2. Thank you for
your time and consideration.

Respectfully

Jon and Marnie Isaacs
2418 Forest Park Drive
Anchorage, Alaska 99517
isaacs@gci.net


